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Notice regarding the Postponement of Announcement of Consolidated Financial Results

for Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2020

Oji Holdings Corporation (hereinafter “Oji Holdings”) hereby announces that it would postpone the announcement 
of financial results for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020 originally scheduled for May 15, 2020, as follows.

1. Reason for the postponement
In response to the spread of COVID-19, the account closing procedure has been delayed as the audit firms require 
more time than at ordinary times for their operation. Under the circumstances Oji Holdings will postpone the 
announcement of financial results to ensure the completion of financial closing.

2. Future plans
  The announcement of financial results after the postponement has been rescheduled on May 25, 2020. As the impact 

of the spread of COVID-19 on our business results is immaterial, we do not revise our consolidated financial results 
forecasts for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2020.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this postponement to our shareholders, investors, and other 
stakeholders, and express our deepest appreciation to your understanding.


